
 

Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, November 27, 2023 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:30 pm by Chairman Joe King. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Joe King, Mike Sibley, & Dusti Giroux 
Secretary, Chief-Examiner: Emily Finsen 
Others present: Chief Langford 
Absent: N/A 
 
     Approval of the October 23, 2023, regular meeting minutes. Motion by Mike to approve the minutes 
as read; second by Dusti, motion passed. 
 

No scheduled appearances. 
 
Finsen stated that there was one potential entry level applicant for the Oral Board Interview. Given 

the number of turned in applications, Finsen suggested that the Oral Board be postponed for further 
discussion and review at the January 22, 2024 meeting. Motion by Dusti to postpone the Oral Board, 
seconded by Joe, motion carried. 

 
Finsen shared that the City Council approved Dusti’s reappointment request, congratulating Dusti. 

The Commission welcomed her reappointment and is looking forward to her continuous assistance and 
contribution. 

 
Chief Langford opened a discussion about any new ways of reaching out to potential applicants. The 

Commission briefly discussed new ideas, but they were inconclusive given cost effect inquiries, and the 
current low number of applicants overall. Discussion was then tabled.  

 
Next Regular Civil Service meeting to be held Monday, January 22nd, 2024. 
 
As there being no further business, motion by Joe to adjourn the meeting at 5:10 pm, second by 

Mike; motion carried. 
 
 

Approval of Minutes:             ______________________________________ 
    Joe King, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Dusti Giroux 
Submitted by: 
Emily Finsen 


